
 

 Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
We had another terrific week of learning, working together, and showing kindness 

at Lescon. During my daily classroom visits, I beam with pride as I see students 
fully engaged in lessons and hands-on activities while experiencing joy as they 
build their collaboration skills. Well done Lescon! 

 
Our school is growing rapidly.  Last week twelve new students arrived and 
this week, we were given notice that another seven new students will be 
arriving next week.  We are doing our best to keep the classes as balanced 
as possible. Mrs. Tilly, our Office Administrator, is doing an amazing job 
processing all the paperwork necessary to register our newcomers. 
 
We’ve all felt the extra chill this week as the temperatures have dropped. Students 
are reminded to dress appropriately for the weather. Each day students go 
outside for 2 fifteen-minute recesses and 40 minutes at lunch. Please support your 
child by talking with them about the importance of wearing their hats, 
mittens/gloves, jacket, snow pants and boots during these colder temperatures. 
When dressed warmly, students benefit from the fresh air and free play outdoors 
with their peers.  
 
This cold, winter weather has also brought large icy patches to our school yard. 
Paths have been shoveled and salted to ensure the safety of the Lescon 
community. Please discuss with your child the importance of staying OFF the ice 
and staying ON the salted pathways. A special thank you to Mr. Buchanan and our 
amazing caretaking staff for keeping our school safe and clean, especially during 
these winter months.  
 
Teamwork continues to be the focus for our character education during the month 
of January. It’s wonderful to see the many examples of exemplary teamwork 
throughout the school. Students have been busy creating posters and reading 
books about teamwork. A big thank you to all our staff who show teamwork each 
and everyday. A special thank you to all the staff involved in the upcoming Talent 
Show, intermural sports and of course, the numerous extra curricular activities 
provided for our students. 

 
PLEASE NOTE: The afterschool program hosted by Greenwood College 
is CANCELLED until further notice. This does not impact Lescon Childcare. 
 
A big thank you to all who support our students physically, emotionally, mentally, 
socially and academically. It really does take a village to raise a child and here at 
Lescon, we have a terrific village supporting our students. I’m proud to be part of 
the outstanding Lescon com 
It continues to be a pleasure to work with the staff, students and community 
at Lescon. 
 

Sincerely,  

George Brown Jr.  

(Acting Principal) 

Jan 22, 2024 



 
 
 

PLEASE INFORM THE SCHOOL 

IF YOUR CHILD WILL BE LATE 

OR ABSENT- PHONE 416 395 2640 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

PRINCIPAL: George Brown Jr. 416 - 395 – 2640  
George.brownjr@tdsb.on.ca 
 
SUPERINTENDENT:  
Kurt McIntosh Kurt.Mcintosh@tdsb.on.ca 
 
TRUSTEE: James Li (Ward 13: Don Valley North) 
416-395-8787 James.li@tdsb.on.ca 
 
https://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/lescon                                                      
lescon@tdsb.on.ca 

GOOD TEAMS BECOME 
GREAT ONES WHEN THE 
MEMBERS TRUST EACH OTHER 

ENOUGH TO SURRENDER 
THE ME FOR THE WE 
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DAYS OF SIGNIFICANCE 
 

January 20 - Guru Gobind Singh Ji’s birthday 
January 21 – Pasha Putrada Ekadashi 
January 21 – World Religion Day 
January 24 – International Day of Education 
January 25 – Mahayana New Year 
January 26 – Tu B’Shevat 
January 27 – International Day of commemorations in memory of the       
Holocaust 

 
 

  

                                       ……………..UPCOMING ART EVENTS  
                                                         FROM MS. SUZANNE DANEMAN 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dec 18, 2023 

DIVERSITY OUR STRENGTH 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 

Dates to remember 

 
JANUARY 

 

26 – PIZZA LUNCH 

 

FEBRUARY 

09 – PIZZA LUNCH 

 

14 – TERM 1 REPORT  

         CARDS GO HOME 

 

16 – PA DAY 

 

19 – FAMILY DAY 

 

23 – PIZZA LUNCH 
 
 
 

 
DREAMWORK 

 


